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Reference Number – 5/2022    Date – 13 May 2022 
 
 
GENERAL DIRECTIONS 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Isle of Wight Council, as the statutory harbour 
authority for Newport Harbour, has given the Newport Harbour General Directions 
2022 under the Newport (Isle of Wight) Harbour Revision Order 2021.  
 
A printed copy of the General Directions can be viewed at: 
 

Newport Harbour Office, Town Quay, Newport,  
Isle of Wight, PO30 2ED.  

 
Electronic copies of the General Directions are available on the Council’s website at: 
 

https://www.iow.gov.uk/Residents/Leisure-and-Sport/Harbours/Newport-
Harbour/General-Direction-consultation    

  
The Newport Harbour General Directions 2022 were effective from 7 May 2022 
 
 
 
Jonathan Brand  
Senior Harbour Master 
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